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13 May 2025 

 

Craig Innes 

fyi-request-30691-9f747a07@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Dear Craig 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 11 April 2025 for: 

“Please provide all documents communications and details of 
expenditure on ungulate pest control over the last ten years for the 
following two parcels: 

Lot 1 DP 52790 

Lot 1 DP 52765” 

Answer: 

Council has no records of any ungulate control being undertaken on Titles Lot 1 
DP 52790, or Lot 1 DP 52765, and neither site is subject to any current ungulate 
control overseen by Hutt City Council. Therefore, we are refusing your request 
under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA because the information is not held.   

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website: Proactive releases | Hutt City Council 
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Yours sincerely 

 

Lakna Siriwardena 

Legal Operations Advisor 

 


